SPECIAL NOTE FOR PURCHASES FROM FEDERAL GRANT FUNDS:

SIUC follows the Uniform Guidance (2 CFR 200) standards effective December 26, 2014. However,
implementation of the procurement standards is being delayed for three additional fiscal years, as
provided in 2 CFR 200.110-6, until July 1, 2018. During that period, SIU will continue to comply with
the procurement standards in the previous OMB guidance (as defined in 2 CFR 200.104).
Procurement specific questions may be directed to Debbie Abell, Director of Procurement Services.
Questions related to the university’s compliance with the Uniform Guidance may be directed to
Sonjie Schwartz, Associate Director, Office of Sponsored Projects Administration.



